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Comments: First, I applaud the GMUG for its efforts in developing a land use plan for the Sneffels region to

minimize human impact to this fragile environment. However, I urge GMUG to reconsider requiring permits in

September because it will greatly impact hunter access and negativity impact the management of the area's

wildlife populations and health. Thank you 


